
 

 

Dear Arizona Materials, 

On behalf of The Association of Florence Firefighters, we would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to 

Arizona Materials for lending us their awesome grilling trailer for our pancake breakfast toy drive 

event!!  At this special event that our Association puts on each year, our firefighters serve up hot 

pancakes to patrons, children can meet Santa for photos, and we have the opportunity to connect with 

the community and bring in toy donations.  Our Association is then able to help local families in need 

with Christmas gifts for their children, in Florence, Arizona.  

This year we have been in contact with over 50 local families who have fallen on hard times this 

Christmas season.  With your help, we were able to make Christmas a little brighter for many children 

and families. The Association of Florence Firefighters appreciates your kindness and support; thank you 

so much!  

 

Respectfully, 

The Association of Florence Firefighters  

 

 


